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 Zone 10C Report     

 

To: DG, and District Cabnet 

 

This is my first report as 10 center zone chair for 2024-2025.  

I have been to the training sessions and have done my online courses. I have contacted the clubs in 
my zone and booked my visits.  

I had my first visit to the East Peterborough Lions Club on August 18th, where I installed the new 
officers and spoke a few words from the International President. Next I am planning my zone 
meetings and will continue to learn more about my zone. 

Respectfully Submitted  

Lion Nadine MacIntyre 

Zone 10C Chair  

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           


